Embassy of the United States of America
Yaoundé, Cameroon

Ambassador's Special Self-Help Program

B.P.B17
Yaoundé, Cameroon

August 30, 2021

Mrs. Frangoise Nwabulo

President

Family Health and Development Foundation
Yaoundé, Cameroon

Dear Mrs. Nwabufo,

Congratulations! We are pleased to confirm that Family Health and Development
Foundation (FAHEDEF) has been selected to receive an award of §9,000.00 (USD) from
the LL.S. Ambassador's Special Sell-Help Program.

We trust this award will contribute to the improvement of the social conditions of your
community for years to come. We wish you much success on your project and commend you
for your efforts 1o support projects like this one that have such a positive impact in the lives
of so many people.

We will inform you of the official signing of the grant award soon.

Sincerely,

A

Sonia Sandoval

Girants Officer

Political-Economic Section

LS. Embassy Yaoundé, Cameroon



